## **CMRA**

Club Meeting Minutes: 13 August 2013

Meeting was called to order at 7PM by Daniel, KCOUTW, with 18 in attendance with 4 visitors.

The July minutes were accepted as published.

Treasure's Report: No Change since 11 Jun 2013.

Checking: \$2285.87 Savings: \$2256.25 CD: \$1143.89

Old Business:

Don (KMOR) reported that there was no Tech Committee news..

Joe (KCOWGB) reported on the net. In July we had a total of 5 sessions with 66 QNI and 2 QTC.

Daniel (KCOUTW) reported on the MS150 request. The event point of contact would like more amateur radio operators to help out. Jon (N0OFJ added that the training meeting is Friday 16 Aug at the 1<sup>st</sup> Bank at 300 Diego. Daniel also requested a report on the Ham Radio Demo at the Daniel Boone Library. Mac (K4CHS) reported that no contacts were made but the attendees appeared to be interested in the radio gear.

Loretta Schouter (Guest) and Justin (KLOVU) reported on the Rock Bridge Elementary School project. There is a new district technical specialist working with them on the project and Justin is doing a site survey for the event. The public announcement is scheduled for 19 Sep at 3:30 PM at the soccer field next to Rock Bridge Elementary School. Loretta requested as many club members as possible assist and asked if the club has a banner to display. Don (KMOR) reported he has made inquiries about getting a new club banner but had had received any replies. The club authorized him to spend up to \$200.00 on a new banner. If the banner costs more than \$200 additional authorization must be received.

Corey (KCOYNS) reported that Pinnacles Park has been reserved for JOTA for the 3<sup>rd</sup> weekend in October.

## **New Business:**

The club voted to accept Stony Sullivan's application for membership.

A question was asked of Dave (KVOS) about the college radio club. 3 Mizzou students were in attendance. It was stated that may be enough to start the club, but more members might be needed to get registered as a club with the college. Dave stated he has been contacted by another SEC school about starting a club. Discussion was held on if there were any radios left from the previous club and activities for the club if it was formed and registered with the college. A visitor to the meeting stated he had been working with a group of students and instructors to form aclub also. He and Dave talked after adjournment.

The meeting adjourned at 7:36 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Joe/KC0WGB

CMRA Recording Secretary